

Head Start Weekly Bulletin

News and Info for Head Start

Week of March 15, 2010

- 1. Trainings are listed on page 2 of this bulletin.
- 2. Restraining Orders: If you receive a copy of a Restraining Order, please fax me a copy as soon as possible to 503 643 1548, and then send me an e-mail to let me know. Make sure that the office at the school where your center is located also has a copy. Thanks. Gail Boyle
- 3. Passports to Languages: We recently took steps to limit the services we contract with this provider due to many complaints received. Most of the complaints were about on-site translations i.e no-shows, late-shows, unprofessional behavior etc. Until further notice, please limit your requests to translation of documents, translations via phone and American Sign Language services. Gail Boyle

